
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Scott Gerdes  
  Director of Finance & Operations 
 
DATE : April 18, 2022 
 
RE: Nerstrand Food Service Renewal 
 
 
Please consider approving the food service renewal with Nerstrand Elementary School.  As 
part of the regular food service contract, currently Sodexo operates the food service program 
and Faribault Public Schools administers the contract.  This is the second renewal year of 
four per the proposed JPA to be approved on April 25, 2022.   
 
 


